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Ryan House is participating in Global Giving’s August Open Challenge and needs your help to become a permanent nonprofit!  

In order to become a permanent nonprofit on Globalgiving.org, Ryan House must successfully raise $4,000 by August 31.  If the goal is
reached, people from all over the world will be able to learn about Ryan House and donate to help the families and their child with a
life-threatening condition.  
 
With August 31 in mind, here’s how you can help:
 
1.       Visit the Ryan House Page on Global Giving.

2.       Select any denomination you wish to donate on the right side of the page 

3.       Forward this email to any friends or contacts who might be interested in helping

4.       Share it on your Social Media pages and encourage others to help Ryan House reach our goal!  There is an easy share button

below your donation where you can post it to Facebook and Twitter!  

Donations must be made on the Global Giving website in order for it to count!

For more information, call 602-200-0767.
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